

Lawrence R. Inserra, Jr. Chairman, Board of Trustees

May 27, 2020

Mr. Richard Zhang, President, HXBG Board of Directors Mrs. Zhaofang Wang, Principal, HXBG Administration HuaXia Chinese School at Bergen, Inc. Post Office Box 9180 Paramus, NJ 07652

Dear Mr. Zhang and Mrs. Wang,

Please accept my deepest gratitude to HuaXia Chinese School for its generous donation of masks supporting the COVID-19 Response Fund. It is wonderful to see such a positive response from our community to ensure the health and welfare of our team members fighting on the frontlines. The masks were put to good use right away!

Through the tremendous support of donors such as HuaXia Chinese School, Hackensack Meridian *Health* and Hackensack University Medical Center are able to respond quickly, efficiently and effectively. This helpful gift allows our team members to worry less and focus more on their critical work caring for patients and families. On behalf of the entire team, we are extremely thankful.

Please keep yourself and your loved ones safe and healthy. We truly appreciate your partnership in caring for our team members during this time. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Amy I. Massimo

Director, Donor Relations and Stewardship

amy Massimo